
Week beginning 7th June 2021.

Where does our food
come from?

Well we started the week by introducing 
our new text, The Enormous Turnip, which 

the children love.  They have already 
identified the characters in the story, 
where it is set and the problems and 

solution within it.  They have helped to 
retell parts of the story, adding actions to 
help them remember it.  They have also 
ordered the main events in the story as a 
team and created story maps!  What a 
busy week!  The children have also been 
learning all about farms and where our 

food comes from.  They know that 
vegetables are grown and really enjoyed

making and tasting 
vegetable soup (well most of 

them!).  In Maths they 
have been exploring the 
size of objects, ordering 
them and using the 

appropriate language. They 
have also done really well 
at learning to count in 2s!  
Have a happy weekend 


